
 

 

 

 

 

 

           
 

Monday 14th May 2018  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As a reward for finishing our SATs tests and all the hard work that has gone into 
these over the course of the year, we would like to have a year group picnic at  
Golders Hill Park.  
 
We plan to do this on Friday 18th May (weather permitting). We will leave school at 
9.30am and walk to the park, we will be leaving the park at 2pm to get back to 
school for golden time.  The children will need to bring a packed lunch into school 
that day.  
 
Children will need:  
 Packed lunch in a plastic bag (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks) 
 Sun protection (hat, suncream) depending on the weather  
They can also bring:  
 Spending money up to £3.00 for an ice-cream 
 Footballs/games suitable for playing in the park (children will need to be re-

sponsible for looking after their own equipment).  
 
We would also like to extend the invitation to any parents that would like to come 
and spend some time with the children. We will be arriving via the entrance on West 
Heath road by the duck pond.  
 
We look forward to a fun day.  
 
Kind Regards 
Karen Filiz, Matthew Tranter and Hannah Bones 
___________________________________________________________________ 
I give permission for __________ to go to Golders Hill Park on Friday 18th May.  
 
I would like to come along and help. 
 
 
Signed _______________parent/guardian 
 

Head teacher: Samantha Smith, MA 
School Business Manager: Paul Dougan 

Dornfell Street  London NW6 1QL  Tel: 020 7435 8646 
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